
 
From: Christopher Coen [mailto:justchris63@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 3:34 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject:  
 
I was charged hundreds of dollars in overdraft fees even though my bank, [Name of Financial Institution], 
would not allow me to have overdraft protection. Why? Because they didn't offer it in my state. If banks 
don't offer overdarft protection to their customers then they should not be allowed to imposer overdraft fees 
on those same customers. 
 
Christopher Coen 




